
JANUARY 20, 2014 PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
CITY OF EDGERTON 

 
Chair Mark Wellnitz called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  Committee members 
present were Matt McIntyre, Mark Wellnitz, and Dave Thomas. Also present were Police 
Chief Tom Klubertanz, City Administrator Ramona Flanigan, Mayor Chris Lund, 
Reporter Representative, and Alderperson Candy Davis. 
 
Klubertanz confirmed the agendas were properly posted on Friday, January 17, 2014 at 
BMO Harris Bank, the Post Office, Edgerton Library and City Hall.  
 
APPROVAL OF PUBLIC SAFETY MINUTES: 
A McIntyre /Wellnitz motion to approve the December 16, 2013 Public Safety 
Committee meeting minutes passed, all voted in favor. 
 
POLICE CHIEF REPORT: 
Klubertanz stated that the call report in the packet was incorrect and handed out a 
updated report.  Klubertanz also stated that the department has 45 hours scheduled for 
January in SIU.  Klubertanz stated that the new squad car has been ordered.  Klubertanz 
has been working with the Fire Chief on possibly installing a stop light where N. Main 
and Ladd Ln meet due to the large amount of traffic that’s anticipated during the highway 
construction.   
 
Being no other business before the Public Safety Committee, a McIntyre/Wellnitz motion 
to adjourn passed, all voted in favor. 
 
Ramona Flanigan/wjm 
City Administrator 
 
 


